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December 22, 1998

Mr. Robert Burns

President, Template Division

MEGATEK Corporation

9845 Technical Way

Arlington, VA  22207

Dear Mr. Burns:


I learned of your company through the Corporate Technology Directory in Virginia Polytechnic Institute and State University’s Career Services Office.  In May 1998 I will graduate with a Master’s degree in Mechanical Engineering and would be interested in a software engineering position with MEGATEK.


As a graduate student, I am one of six members on a software development team where we are writing a computer-aided aircraft design program for NASA.  My responsibilities include designing, coding, and testing of a graphical portion of the program which requires the use of GIARO for graphics input and output.  I have a strong background in computer-aided design, software development and engineering, and believe that these skills would benefit the designing and manufacturing aspects of Template software.  Enclosed is my resume which further outlines my qualifications.


I am very interested in working for MEGATEK, and would like the opportunity to discuss a position with you.  I will contact you in a week or ten days to answer any questions you may have and to see if you need any other information from me (i.e., company application form, transcripts, etc.).  Thanks you for your consideration.









Sincerely,









William Stevens

Enclosure

